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3 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 – STREET NAMES (AN6-2015) 
 
A consultation was carried out on 28th October, 2014 and concluded on 17th November, 2014 for the 
suggestion of new street names at the site of the former Hillside Halls, Dalrymple Street, Dundee. 
 
The consultation correspondence was put to the Ward Councillors, City Archivist, Communities Officer 
and the Agents (Persimmon Homes). 
 
One response was received from the City Archivist.  After further consultation with the City Archivist, it 
was agreed to continue with the existing street naming convention for this area of naming streets after 
Scottish rivers/waters. 
 
Committee is asked to approve the following street names of: 
 

• Kirkstead Drive; and 
 

• Kirnie Gardens. 
 
Kirkstead Burn and Kirnie Lake are situated near to/tributaries of the River Tweed. 
 


